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                11th February 2019 
 
Dear Matthew, 
 
Request for Extension of time: Generator Performance Standards Review 
 
Northern Territory Solar Futures Development Limited (NTSFDL) appreciates the opportunity to participate 
in the Generator Performance Standards (GPS) review process that will affect our 50MW Livingstone Solar 
Farm, other solar farms we have under development and the industry as a whole.   
 
Scheduling of the face to face information session on the 18th February 2019 is definitely a positive step in 
engaging with the NT electricity industry.  As you would be aware the NT electricity industry is in a state of 
flux with all parties grappling to keep abreast of the changes that are needed to occur, including the GPS 
review and NT Electricity Market (NTEM) establishment.  There is a need to get this right from the outset 
(as far as possible), and not to rush the process.   
 
The Consultation Papers for the NTEM have been released in the last few days.  The outcome of the GPS 
review will have impacts on the structure of the NTEM and vice versa.  We are working through this as 
quickly as possible. 
 
We would like to request an extension to the consultation period of the GPS to 8th March 2019.  This would: 
 

1. align with the NTEM submissions date; 
2. provide us with enough time to hold interactive discussions with Systems Control; and  
3. allow us sufficient time to work with our stakeholders to consider all integrated matters fully, and 

respond accordingly.  
 
 
I look forward to your positive response. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ilana Eldridge 
Director 
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